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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we enter this difficult and uncertain time ahead I wanted to offer my support to any parents/carers 
who may find their children are struggling to understand and accept the changes to school life. As the 
Emotional Literacy Support at Spaxton School I am very aware that some children could feel particularly 
anxious and unsettled as a result of the sudden change to their daily routine.  
 
Should you need any additional support to help them adjust to this then please contact the school and I 
would be happy to put in place resources to support the children through this challenging time. The 
emotional wellbeing of our children is important and we will continue to support them in any way we 
can over the coming weeks.    
 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Mrs Caroline Selby    
Emotional Literacy Support 

 


